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SUMMARY

During the last 30 years, our world changed significantly in almost all aspects. The technical progress,

combined with the political and social changes modified our professional and private life in many ways.

However, there is also an impact on the conditions and activities of our Federation, which is leading to the

very important question: How do we have to prepare FIG for a good and prosperous future? One part of the

answer will be the Council’s work plan for the next 4 years. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________

FIG 2019-2022 Volunteering for the Future (10214)

Rudolf Staiger, FIG President (Germany)

FIG Working Week 2019

Geospatial information for a smarter life and environmental resilience

Hanoi, Vietnam, April 22–26, 2019


